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| am writing in opposition to bill 1590.

| mostly paddle board and kayak from Hebb Park in this area.

From my own personal observation, last summer was much better than the previous
years.

The huge wakes were mostly gone (except for the ones that chose to break the rules)
and there was a much more diverse set of users.

Basically, if a couple wake boats are out there in the narrow river, they just preclude
other users from being able to enjoy it.

Not room in the sand box for those players. Keep things mellow and reasonable and
safe. The current situation is best.

Thank, llse



